
 

 

Mrs Emma Hart - Head of Physical Education 
 
 
 

1 November 2018 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Fitness lessons in South Parks 
 
This year all students will regularly be participating in fitness lessons. 
 
In order to provide a challenging and stimulating programme we intend to use South Parks. 
 
As with all off-site activities a full risk assessment will be undertaken and all classes will be 
accompanied and closely monitored by the appropriate ratio of staff. 
 
If you do not wish your child to participate in the above then please email me directly: 
eha@cheney.oxon.sch.uk 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Emma Hart 
Head of PE 
Eha@cheney.oxon.sch.uk 

mailto:eha@cheney.oxon.sch.uk
mailto:Eha@cheney.oxon.sch.uk

